
The Corporation of the Town of Tecumseh 

By-Law Number 2019-XX 

Being a by-law to add fluoride to the water supply for The 
Corporation of the Town of Tecumseh 

Whereas The Corporation of the Town of Tecumseh’s (Tecumseh) water is 
supplied by the Windsor Utilities Commission (WUC) under an agreement between 
Tecumseh, WUC and the City of Windsor dated January 16, 2006, as amended by 
an Amending Agreement dated November 10, 2014; 

And Whereas WUC also supplies water to the City of Windsor and the Town of 
LaSalle; 

And Whereas the City of Windsor has adopted By-law No. 35-2019 repealing By-
law 20-2013 and authorizing WUC to establish, maintain, and operate a 
fluoridation system to add fluoride to the water supply for The Corporation of the 
City of Windsor; 

And Whereas in accordance with the Fluoridation Act, R.S.O. 1990 c. F.22 the 
Council for The Corporation of the Town of Tecumseh has deemed it desirable to 
authorize WUC to establish, maintain and operate a fluoridation system to add 
fluoride to the water supply for The Corporation of the Town of Tecumseh; 

Now Therefore the Council of The Corporation of The Town of Tecumseh 
Enacts as follows: 

1. That the Council for The Corporation of the Town of Tecumseh hereby 
requires fluoridation of the water supply for The Corporation of the Town of 
Tecumseh in accordance with the Fluoridation Act, R.S.O. 1990 c. F.22. 

2. That this by-law shall come into force and take effect on the day of final 
passing. 

Read a first, second and third time and finally passed this 9th day of April, 2019. 

 
Gary McNamara, Mayor 

 
Laura Moy, Clerk 


